
 

GSCN-Newsletter 

Dear GSCN members, friends and colleagues, November 2016 

We hope that you have read and discussed the GSCN White Paper on the public funding situation on 
stem cell research in Germany and would be interested in your opinion about it (write us to 
gscn.office@mdc-berlin.de) You’ll find the white Paper on the GSCN Website (www.gscn.org). 

 

1) Travel Awards – change in application procedure 

2) Wanted: Letters of support for the GSCN 

3) Wanted: Pictures for the GSCN annual magazine 

 

1) Travel Awards – change in application procedure 

If you want to apply for a travel grant, please consider the following changes: 

 For a travel grant for a conference / workshop till March 2017, you have to send an 

application until 30 Nov. 2016 to the GSCN office (gscn.office@mdc-berlin.de) with a short 

applicaton and the abstract. 

 For a travel grant for a conference / workshop till June 2017, you have to send an application 

until 28 Feb. 2016 to the GSCN office (gscn.office@mdc-berlin.de) with a short applicaton 

and the abstract. 

 For a travel grant for a conference / workshop till September 2017, you have to send an 

application until 31 May 2016 to the GSCN office (gscn.office@mdc-berlin.de) with a short 

applicaton and the abstract. 

 

2) Wanted: Letters of support for the GSCN 

The GSCN is a network and is financially supported by the BMBF – to prolong our sustainability, we 

need convincing arguments. You can help us by sending a letter of support with YOUR arguments, 

why the network is necessary and helpful for your research, work, networking and career-options. 

Please send the letter to the GSCN office: gscn.office@mdc-berlin.de  

Thank you very much in advance! If you need help with arguments, we have produced a short film 

with convincing points of view from members: www.gscn.org/ 

 

3) Wanted: Pictures for the GSCN annual magazine 

We are looking for beautiful images of cells in high res for our GSCN Annual Magazine! It would be 

great, if you would like show your images in the GSCN print-magazine that is distributed among the 

members, interested PIs and displayed in institutes, on conferences and workshops. We are 

interested in diverse fascinating visual insights of cells. 

Please contact Stefanie Mahler: stefanie.mahler@mdc-berlin.de 

If you do not want to receive emails anymore, please send a reply with "unsubscribe" in the subject line. 
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